
 
 
  
 
 
18 April 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
 
Ref: Class Teacher change – France 
 
Please be advised that, for the remainder of this academic year, Miss Simm will continue to 
be your child’s teacher. 
 
Miss Simm will be contactable via email: hayley.simm@abbotslea.co.uk  
 
You may also continue sending emails to the whole class team via: 
france@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  
 
 
I am confident you will be delighted with your child’s education under Miss Simm’s watchful 
eye! 
 
I also hope that, if you are able to join us this or next term for any of the Open Assemblies or 
Friday Coffee Mornings, as well as other events planned, you will meet Miss Simm in person. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 
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